GROWING TOGETHER
The Self-Sufficiency Group
Formally known as the EAST HANTS SELF-SUFFICENCY GROUP EHSS

TALK
Wednesday 10th of April
BEEKEEPING
Christine Stevens, past president of Chichester beekeepers will be coming to

talk to us about these fascinating and vital insects.
At the

Triansle C i Li

meet at 7.30 pm
VISITORS VERY WELCOME

£4 ON THE DOOR (Members £2)

Please Note: This will be the last of our indoor talk meetings. From now on we
are concentrating our attentions on arranging spring and summer visits to
places which we feel will be of interest to our members.

Please check our website for details & contacts www.ehss.org.uk
or check us out on our Growing together facebook group




